
Contact the Help Desk

March 2, 2017 – EPA has withdrawn the 2016 information request for the oil and gas industry, effective immediately. If you received a letter requiring 
you to fill out a survey, you are no longer required to respond. Survey recipients who have questions may contact the EPA ICR help desk at 888-372-
8696, or by email icr@epa.gov.
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